'A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together'



Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School

School Lane, Bunbury, CW6 9NR 01829 260524 or 261332

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Badger Principal: Mrs Nicola Badger principalbunbury@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk



5th July 2024

Book Fair

Dear Parent/Carer,

Scholastic Book Fair – Commencing Monday 8th July

Next week, we will be welcoming the book fair into school. This is a fantastic way to encourage the children's love of reading whilst raising funds for new

books in School. Last year we sold over £900 worth of books which meant that school received £500 towards new books! Though, with the current climate we do not have the same expectations, but do hope the book fair will still prove to be popular, especially with summer around the corner.

Each class will have the opportunity to look through the books during the school day on Monday and the book fair will open after school that night. There is no expectation to purchase. However, if you would like to purchase any of the books your child sees, or if you see other titles that you wish to purchase, the book fair will be open from 3.30pm on Monday and each day following in the library area or outside weather permitting.

Payment

All payments should be made online, directly to Scholastic by credit/debit card. You will note a QR code at the fair, which you can scan with your phone, taking you through to their parent pay website.

All final purchases should be made after school on by Friday 12th July.

Thank you for your continued support

N M Badger

Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School EHT for Rural Church Schools Academy Trust

















